SABLE COVE BOARD MEETING

MINUTES

February 20, 2013
CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 6:25pm by Janet Tway.

ROLL CALL
The following Board members were present, Janet Tway, Bob Miller, Mary Jane Anderson, and Chandra Hagaman. Eula Barnes was absent.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Board unanimously approved minutes from January 2013 meeting.

HOMEOWNER COMMUNICATIONS
· A gold Mazda across from 980 appears to be abandoned.
· Patrick Quinlan and Board discussed the use of low flow toilets at Sable Cove as a way to lower the water bill. The Board agreed to look into any opportunities to save water. 

· Noise and property damage by kids at 99212, 99215, 98205, and upper floor of 980  were discussed.   

· Dog waste was discussed

· Patrick Quinlan presented a letter requesting a Special Meeting of the Homeowners and a separate letter requesting to inspect the records of the HOA. Mitch explained the Special Meeting request was an improper use of proxies but promised to discuss the matter with the HOA’s attorney when Mr. Quinlan questioned his assessment. Mr. Quinlan, the Board, and other homeowners present discussed the Association’s 2012-13 budget at length.

FINANCIALS REVIEW
The financials were reviewed and discussed.

OLD BUSINESS
· The information discussed regarding furnaces in January only applied to new construction. Sable Cove furnaces will continue to be available on the open market.

· Landscape bids were tabled until March meeting due to length of meeting.

NEW BUSINESS
· Policies and Procedures required by state statute were tabled until March meeting due to length of meeting.
CHECK REVIEW
The Board reviewed the past months checks.

NEXT MEETING
The next meeting was set for March  20,2013.
ADJOURNMENT
The meeting was adjourned at 8:55pm by Janet.
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